
 

Wells Road, Worth  
Last updated: 12/02/20 
 
We’re replacing the water mains across Wells Road, Worth and some of the 
surrounding residential roads. The works will improve odour, pressure and taste as well 
as ensuring your water supply is reliable.  
 
We started the work in summer 2019. We’ve had to work in small sections at a time 
because the roads in this area are extremely narrow.  
 
Upcoming work timeline:  
 
Date Duration Impact 
06/01/20 24/02/20 Wells Road, B3139 

Road closure  – diversion in place  
24/02/20 05/04/20 Wells Road, B3139 

Temporary traffic lights (road closure 1 removed) 
06/04/20 31/05/20 Wells Road, B3139 

Road closure  – diversion in place 
22/06/20 17/07/20 Wells Road, (through Bleadney) 

Road closure- diversion in place 
 

 
Red = diversion route 
 
Blue = section where we’re working / 
closure area  
 
Why is the diversion so long? 
Other roads in the area are too narrow 
and unable to cope with high volumes 
of traffic, this is the only suitable route 
as agreed with Somerset County 
Council.  
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
Why do you need to close the road? 
The road is too narrow so we cannot work under traffic lights. This also protects the 
nearby stream from contamination. We’ll be working as quickly as we can. 
 
Will you cover my fuel costs? 
We are unable to cover the cost of your travel. We apologise for any inconvenience.  
 
What about service providers? 
Local providers are aware of the works but if you have any concerns, it’s best to get in 
touch with your e.g., bus provider directly. Emergency services will always be given 
access. We’ve contacted residents within the closure area separately. 
 
I just saw someone go through the closure. Why won’t you let me go through the 
closure? 
 
Residents who live in the boundaries of the road closure are permitted to access their 
properties. Residents will have received a permit from us.  
 
We’re really sorry but it is not possible to let anyone else through the road closure. The 
reason for this is that we need to pause our works and start covering the exposed road. 
This is time consuming and means we may then have to push back our finished date 
for the works meaning our disruption goes on for far longer.  

 
Dates are subject to change 
 
Please note the dates given are current estimated dates and are subject to change. 
 
Interruptions to supply 



 

If you live in the area, we may need to turn your water supply off to connect your home 
to our new water main. If this is needed, we’ll always warn you 48 hours in advance by 
posting the dates and times through your letterbox.  
 
Got a question? 
We have created a dedicated private Keynsham Facebook group you can join. Here, 
you can ask questions and we’ll post the latest updates in the group directly. 
You can also call us directly on 0345 702 3797 Monday to Friday, 8am – 6pm.   


